
Minutes of the Fluvanna County Electoral Board Meeting 05/12/2021 

We were called to order in open session in the Weaver Building on May 12, 2021 at 10:15 AM. Catherine 

Hobbs, Patricia Hastings, Dan Graff and Joyce Pace, Fluvanna County General Registrar attended in 

person.  

We reviewed and approved the minutes from the April 2, 2021 Electoral Board Meeting.  

We reviewed Precinct staffing requirements for the June 8th Primary. 

We discussed the training requirements for the June 8th Primary and scheduled training for May 22nd. 

We assessed the impacts of recently passed Virginia legislation which will take effect before the June 8 

Primary. 

We discussed the procurement status of the Electronic Pollbook equipment. 

The Fluvanna County Electoral Board affirms that the Assistant Registrar Position (currently held by 

Gwen Davis) be made Permanent Part-Time. 

At 1:15 PM Catherine Hobbs moved to adjourn the meeting. Patricia Hastings seconded the motion, and 

all voted Aye.  

The meeting was adjourned. 

Dan Graff 

Secretary of the Electoral Board 

 

 


